JAMES H. LESAR
ATTORNEY AT LAW
2101 L STREET, N.W., SUITE 203
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 223-.5587

June 24, 1981

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT APPEAL

Assistant Attorney General
Attention: Office of Legal Policy
United States Department of Justice
Washington, D.C. 20530

Re: June 5, 1981 FOIA Request

Dear Sir:

By letter dated June 23, 1981, a copy of which is attached
hereto, Mr. James K. Hall has denied my June 5, 1981 request for
unexcised copies of certain records.

I hereby appeal this denial. Because these records would
appear to be relevant to ongoing litigation in which I represent
Mr. Harold Weisberg, I ask that you give this appeal expedited
consideration.

Although Mr. Hall requests that I cite the FOIPA number
assigned to my request, I cannot for the simple reason that I
have been provided with no such number.

Sincerely yours,

James H. Lesar



